
Pinette, Susan 

From: Mike Wilson <mikew210@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 5:27 PM 
To: JUD 
Subject: Support for gun safety bills 

This niessage originates frmn outside the Maine Legislature. 

Dear Senator Carney and other distinguished members of the Joint Committee on Judiciary, I am writing to 
express my strong support for LD 2224 and LD 2238, along with the other recently proposed legislation to 
address the plague of gun violence in Maine. As I'm sure you know, these measures are endorsed by most 
Mainers, including the majority of gun owners. Thank you for your efforts to address this crucial problem. 

Michael Wilson 
25 Thornton Way 
Apt. 320 
Brunswick, ME
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